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2010 MIDYEAR CONVENTION AND GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
OF THE INSTITUTE OF INTEGRATED ELECTRICAL ENGINEERS
OF THE PHILIPPINES, INC. (IIEE)

The Institute of Integrated Electrical Engineers of the Philippines, Inc. (IIEE)
will hold its 2010 Midyear Convention and General Membership Meeting which will
be hosted by Baguio Benguet Chapter on May 27-29, 2010 at the Baguio Country
Club, Baguio City with the theme “IIEE-Leading in Green Energy Solutions to
Climate Change”.

The objectives of the convention are to:

a. deliver high-quality services and products for the purpose
of instilling excellence in the electrical practitioner;

b. enhance the electrical profession; and

C. make a positive contribution to national development.

Invited to attend this activity are electrical practitioners of the government.

The convention fee is Two Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Pesos
(PhP2,750.00) if payment is made on or before April 30, 2010 and Three Thousand
Pesos (PhP3,000.00) if payment is made on May 1, 2010 onwards inclusive of
convention kit (bag, technical CD, souvenir program, pen, and memo pad),
certificate of participation, entrance ticket to fellowship night and raffle ticket.
Delegates can attend in all activities of the convention.

For more information, contact Mr. Gregorio Y. Guevarra, National President,
IIEE, 41 Monte de Piedad St., Cubao 1111, Quezon City at tel. nos.: (02) 722-7383,
(02) 727-3552, (02) 412-5772, (02) 414-5626; fax nos.: (02) 727-3545 and (02) 410-
1899; e-mail address: iiee@iiee.org.ph or visit website: www.iiee.org.ph.
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